FBISD

INSPIRE AQUIP-IMAGING
STUDENT SUPPORY SERVICES

The FBISD Special Education Department is happy to announce we will be offering face to face Extended
School Year Services. We understand you as a parent/guardian have questions and concerns regarding your
child’s health and safety while participating in on campus ESY programming. If your student has had an ARD
to plan for ESY services, please review the following updated safety guidance.
Important 2020 ESY Dates and Updates
June 22 ESY Services Begin
Week of July 6 FBISD Closed
July 13 Onsite ESY Services Begin
July 30 Last Day of ESY Services

SAFETY GUIDANCE

Please be assured that FBISD is closely monitoring all local and state health official guidance, and is
following current TEA and CDC guidance regarding school openings. For the safety of all participants, all
staff and students will be screened prior to the start of services, through temperature checks and
qguestionnaires. In addition to these screenings, the following practices will be in place:
1. We are limiting each classroom to no more than 11 people in the classroom. This includes staff and
students
2. We will limit exposure to others outside your student’s classroom and minimize interactions as much
as possible, and common areas will be sanitized frequently.
3. All snacks/meals will be consumed in the classroom, and students are encouraged to bring their own
water bottle to limit fountain usage
4. Personal Protective Equipment, or PPE, will be provided to all staff in the form of masks and gloves.
Additional PPE will be provided as needed
5. Students are encouraged to wear face coverings, but we recognize coverings may not be tolerated by
all students. Masks will be provided to students who need them
6. No visitors will be permitted in the building
No large group activities or gatherings will be permitted.
8. Anyone with a temperature over 100.0° F will not be allowed onto the bus/into the building and MUST
have a physician letter for return
Special Education Transportation precautions include:
1. Social distancing with a student placed in every other seat of the bus
2. Students will load the bus starting at the back and moving to the front so that students do not directly
pass each other
3. All buses will be wiped down between routes
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We understand the apprehension you may feel in sending your child to a campus at this time. All parents will
be contacted prior to the start of the services, by their ESY teacher, to discuss. Thank you for the opportunity
to work with you and your child this summer.
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